
 

 
 
21.04.2023 
 
Dear Reception Families,  
 
Next week we would like to walk the Reception children to Stockport Art Gallery to see the 
exhibition of recycled artwork they have on display.  We will also have the opportunity to see 
The Town Hall which The Mayor was talking to us about when he came to be our Mystery 
Reader in school.  
 
Miss Dakin and Mrs Broxon’s Reception children will visit the gallery on Thursday afternoon 
and Miss Hannah’s Class will visit the gallery on Friday afternoon.  
 
On our visit day, we will have lunch as usual in school before we leave for the gallery at 1pm. 
We will walk to the gallery to see the exhibition and we will take some pictures to bring back 
to school.  We will return to school for the end of the school day.  
 
On the day, children will need to be in school uniform but wearing a weather appropriate 
coat.  If it is raining, we may postpone the visit until the following week.  We will let you 
know via Dojo if we need to change the visit. 
 
It should be another fun and interesting experience for everyone! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

The Reception Team 
 


